
NO PAY INCREASE FOR 2021 
A 2% INCREASE EACH YEAR BETWEEN 2022-2024
AND RAISING HEALTH INSURANCE COSTS FOR WORKERS 
 BY UP TO 80%.

COOK COUNTY CONTINUED TO PROPOSE

 

TONI PRECKWINKLE COULD COME TO THE NEGOTIATIONS AND
SETTLE THE CONTRACT. SHE COULD COME TO THE TABLE WITH

MEANINGFUL WAGE INCREASES, PROPOSALS THAT RESPECT
EQUAL PAY FOR EQUAL WORK, AND AGREE TO AFFORDABLE

HEALTH INSURANCE.

TONI PRECKWINKLE’S CHOICE:
SETTLE THE CONTRACT OR

OWN THE STRIKE

INSTEAD TONI PRECKWINKLE IS OFFERING NO SOLUTIONS TO BETTER STAFF OUR
HOSPITALS AND CLINICS, SUPPORT LONG TERM WORKERS ACROSS THE CLERK’S OFFICE,
THE SHERIFF’S OFFICE OR HER OWN OFFICE. SHE IS NOT EVEN OFFERING PANDEMIC PAY

EVEN THOUGH THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT IS PAYING FOR IT. 
 

TONI PRECKWINKLE IS MAKING THE WRONG CHOICE TO SPEND MILLIONS OF FEDERAL
COVID RELIEF FUNDS TO HIRE REPLACEMENT WORKERS (SCABS) AND TREATING THE

COUNTY’S OWN EMPLOYEES AS HER ENEMIES. SHE IS DISRESPECTING EVERY SEIU
MEMBER WHO KEPT COOK COUNTY FUNCTIONING DURING THE PANDEMIC. 

ENOUGH IS ENOUGH! 
TONI PRECKWINKLE CAN SETTLE OUR CONTRACT 

AND IF NOT SHE WILL OWN THE STRIKE! 
OUR FINAL SCHEDULED BARGAINING SESSION 

IS SET FOR JUNE 23. 
IF THE COUNTY DOES NOT DO THE RIGHT THING,

THEN WE WILL STRIKE ON FRIDAY JUNE 25.


